
 

 
 

October 14, 2021 

Dear Freshman Parents/Guardians, 

Please join us for our in-person Freshman Parent Night next Thursday, October 21st at 7 

pm in the RHS Cafeteria. This informative evening will highlight various programs, policies, 

procedures and available resources that we hope you will find useful.  

 

Our evening will begin with brief remarks from Dr. Thumm, Mr. Biggan, and Ms. Sunni 

Roberts before turning the event over to the school counselors, who will host small group 

"breakout sessions" with parents of students on their caseload. 

 

Freshman Parent Night 
RHS Cafeteria 

Thursday, October 21st 

7 pm 

 

Featuring: 

Dr. Michael Thumm - Principal 

Mr. Michael Biggan - Director of Guidance 

Ms. Sunni Roberts, Student Assistance Counselor 

 

School Counselors: 

Mrs. Claire Beslow 

Mrs. Christine Bradley 

Mrs. Virginia Clark 

Mrs. Teresa Kilday 

 

 



Evenings such as these are pivotal to establishing good lines of communication and building 

strong working relationships. We look forward to seeing you and to working with you over 

the next four years. 

 

Sincerely, 

Michael Biggan 

Director of Guidance 

Ramsey Public Schools 

(201) 785-2345 

mbiggan@ramsey.k12.nj.us 
Follow us on Twitter @RamseyGuidance 
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